
 
 

 

 

7 March 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Student-Athletes: 

 

Annual athletic pre-participation physical examinations are being offered again this year 

for all student-athletes attending MCCSC High Schools in the upcoming academic year 

(2017-2018).  The physical examinations are scheduled for: 

 

Wednesday April 12, 2017 

6:00–8:00 p.m. 

Bloomington High School North Gymnasium.   

 

Premier Healthcare will again offer screening echocardiograms in conjunction with the 

athletic pre-participation physical examinations.  All incoming freshman student-athletes, 

transfer student-athletes and those who have not previously received a screening 

echocardiogram are eligible to participate.  Only one screening echocardiogram is 

necessary during all four years of high school athletic participation.  The screening 

echocardiograms will be available on: 

 

Thursday April 20
th

, 4:00-6:00pm 

Tuesday April 25
th

, 4:00-6:00pm 

Thursday April 27
th

, 4:00-6:00pm 

Premier Healthcare Cardiovascular Testing 

550 South Landmark Avenue   
 

In order to take advantage of this complimentary service, student-athletes need to visit on 

one of the three dates listed above.  The screening echocardiogram will take 

approximately five minutes and no appointment is necessary.  A parent or legal 

guardian must complete and sign a Sports Screening Echo Voucher. 

 

We look forward to seeing your student-athlete. 

 

 
 

Lee Sympson 

Manager, Corporate Affairs 

 

 

 

                                                                  


